
You're Invited to Our Financial Wellness 

Seminar! 

Dear Community Member, 

We are excited to invite you to our upcoming Financial Wellness Seminar aimed at empowering 

individuals and families with essential financial knowledge and skills. 

Date: Saturday, March 15, 2024 

Time: 10:00 AM - 1:00 PM 

Location: Community Center, 123 Main Street, Yourtown 

Join us for an engaging session where experts will cover topics such as budgeting, saving for the 

future, understanding credit, and much more! 

Light refreshments will be provided. Don't miss this opportunity to enhance your financial 

literacy and take a step towards financial wellness. 

Please RSVP by March 1, 2024, to ensure your spot. 

We look forward to seeing you there! 

Best regards, 

The Financial Wellness Team 


